# Rooted IN THE WORD

DAILY JOURNAL 12/31/23-3/24/24





Psalm 1 teaches us that the person who is rooted in the Word is, "... like a tree planted beside flowing streams that bears its fruit in its season and whose leaf does not wither." The time you spend with the Lord in His Word and in prayer is the greatest investment you can make in your relationship with God. I am praying that God will grow you and bless you as you journal your way through His Word.

- Pastor Rob Armstrong

# **ROOTED IN THE WORD**

The **ROOTED IN THE WORD** journal is intentionally designed to help you grow and mature in your faith through the study of Scripture.

"For the **word** of the LORD is upright..." - Psalm 33:4

"I have stored up your **WORD** in my heart, that I might not sin against you." – Psalm 119:11

"Man shall not live on bread alone, but by every **WORD** that comes from the mouth of God." – Matthew 4:4

"Sanctify them in the truth, your **WORD** is truth." – John 17:17

"So faith comes from hearing, and hearing through the **WORD** of Christ." - Romans 10:17

"Let the **word** of Christ dwell in you richly, teaching and admonishing one another in all wisdom..." – Colossians 3:16

"For the **word** of God is living and active..." – Hebrews 4:12

**WORD** is an acronym that stands for:

Write
Observe
Reflect
Do

Three to five sentences, in each of these four sections, are sufficient to help you stay **ROOTED IN THE WORD** and live a Christ-centered life.

# 

As you read a passage of Scripture, write out the verse or verses that jump out at you. Include the following information in this section: the date, verse(s), verse reference (book, chapter & verse), and a title for the text.

# Observe

The goal here is to observe and discover the original meaning of the text by asking key questions about the text: Who is speaking? To whom are they speaking? Who wrote the text? What did the text mean then? When in the life of Jesus did this text take place? Did it take place before, during, or after the cross of Jesus? Why was the text written? How did people respond to the text back then?

Observe the type of genre in which the text is written. Is the text written as poetry, biography, narrative, parable, law, history, wisdom, prophecy, discourse, letters, or proverbs?

Observe the grammatical nuances of the text in its context. Pay attention to the following: pronouns, repetitive words, shift in location, shift in speakers, shift in audiences, shift in thought, shift in subject, or shift in verbs.

Observe whether the text is written as a prescriptive text or a descriptive text. A prescriptive text is one that prescribes certain behaviors or actions. Prescriptive texts tell us "what to do" (commission) or "what not to do" (omission). A descriptive text is one that describes what is happening without giving commands or instructions on how to behave. Descriptive texts tell us "what happened."

# Reflect

The goal here is to reflect and discover what the text means today. What is the timeless truth of this text that transcends time? What is the "take-away" truth of this text?

3

# □ Do

The goal here is to discover what God wants me to do in response to this text. What can I do to move myself from a hearer of the Word to a doer of the Word? What application can be made from this text for my life today? In what ways does God want me to share His Word, pray His Word, memorize His Word, sing His Word, or obey His Word?

# **Sample WORD entry:**

# Write:

Date: 8/15/19

Title: God Speaks: "So, faith comes from hearing, and hearing

through the word of Christ." Romans 10:17

## **Observe:**

Paul is writing a letter to the followers of Christ in Rome. Romans is rich with the theology of salvation by grace. Paul is explaining how a person is saved in Romans 10. Paul is saying that the words or works of man can't save but only God's redemptive work heard through His Word saves.

# **Reflect:**

God's Word must get into a person in order for them to be saved. Getting into God's Word allows God's Word to get into me. Getting into God's Word saves me and sanctifies me. take-away truth: Get into God's Word!

# Do:

Lord, help me to get into your Word daily. God wants me to set aside time each day to read His Word, hear His Word, pray His Word, and obey His Word.

# **D-GROUPS:** SCRIPTURE SCHEDULE 12/31/23-3/24/24

WEEK	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	MEMORY
12/31/23 (1)	Genesis 1-2	Genesis 3-4	Genesis 6-7	Genesis 8-9	Job 1-2	Genesis 1:27; Hebrews 11:7
1/07/24 (2)	Job 38-39	Job 40-42	Genesis 11-12	Genesis 15	Genesis 16-17	Hebrews 11:6; Hebrews 11:8-10
1/14/24 (3)	Genesis 18-19	Genesis 20-21	Genesis 22	Genesis 24	Genesis 25:19-34, 26	Romans 4:20-22; Hebrews 11:17-19
1/21/24(4)	Genesis 27-28	Genesis 29-30:24	Genesis 31-32	Genesis 33,35	Genesis 37	2 Corinthians 10:12; 1 John 3:18
1/28/24 (5)	Genesis 39-40	Genesis 41	Genesis 42-43	Genesis 44-45	Genesis 46-47	Romans 8:28-30; Ephesians 3:20-21
2/2/24(6)	Genesis 48-49	Genesis 50 - Exodus 1	Exodus 2-3	Exodus 4-5	Exodus 6-7	Genesis 50:20; Hebrews 11:24-26
2/11/24 (7)	Exodus 8-9	Exodus 10-11	Exodus 12	Exodus 13:17-14	Exodus 16-17	John 1:29; Hebrews 9:22
2/18/24(8)	Exodus 19-20	Exodus 24-25	Exodus 26-27	Exodus 28-29	Exodus 30-31	Exodus 20:1-3; Galatians 5:14
2/25/24 (9)	Exodus 32-33	Exodus 34-36:1	Exodus 40	Leviticus 8-9	Leviticus 16-17	Exodus 33:16; Matthew 22:37-39
3/3/24 (10)	Leviticus 23	Leviticus 26	Numbers 11-12	Numbers 13-14	Numbers 16-17	Leviticus 26:13; Deuteronomy 31:7-8
3/10/24 (11)	Numbers 20, 27:12-23	Numbers 34-35	Deuteronomy 1-2	Deuteronomy 3-4	Deuteronomy 6-7	Deuteronomy 4:7; Deuteronomy 6:4-9
3/17/24 (12)	Deuteronomy 8-9	Deuteronomy 30-31	Deuteronomy 32:48- 52, 34	Joshua 1-2	Joshua 3-4	Joshua 1:8-9; Psalm 1:1-2
3/24/24 (13)	Joshua 5:10-15, 6	Joshua 7-8	Joshua 23-24	Judges 2-3	Judges 4	Joshua 24:14-15 Judges 2:12

# **GUIDE**

# **Books of the Bible**

(Memory Verses)

### Write:

- Write out the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
- Write the date.
- Write the verse reference (book, chapter & verse)
- Write out any words and phrases that jumped out.
- Write a title for this text.

### **Observe:**

- Who wrote the verse? To whom was it written?
- Did it take place before, during, or after the cross?
- Is there any repetition? What is the genre?
- Is there any shift in audience, place, or time?
- Is the text descriptive or prescriptive?

# **Reflect:**

- What is the timeless truth of this text?
- Did it take place before, during, or after the cross?

# Do:

- What does God want you to do?
- What is keeping you from being a doer of the Word?
- Ask God to help you do what His Word says.



### **Memory Verses:**

So God created man in his own image; he created him in the image of God; he created them male and female.

Genesis 1:27 (CSB)

By faith Noah, after he was warned about what was not yet seen and motivated by godly fear, built an ark to deliver his family. By faith he condemned the world and became an heir of the righteousness that comes by faith.

Hebrews 11:7 (CSB)



# **Genesis 1-2**

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



# **Genesis 3-4**

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
E DO what Cod wants in response to the toyt
DO what God wants in response to the text.

# WEDNESDAY

# **Genesis 6-7**

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



# **Genesis 8-9**

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
COBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.

# SERMON NOTES

# SERMON NOTES



### **Memory Verses:**

Now without faith it is impossible to please God, since the one who draws near to him must believe that he exists and that he rewards those who seek him.

Hebrews 11:6 (CSB)

By faith Abraham, when he was called, obeyed and set out for a place that he was going to receive as an inheritance. He went out, even though he did not know where he was going. By faith he stayed as a foreigner in the land of promise, living in tents as did Isaac and Jacob, coheirs of the same promise. For he was looking forward to the city that has foundations, whose architect and builder is God.

Hebrews 11:8-10 (CSB)



# **Job 38-39**

(Memory Verses: Hebrews 11:6; Hebrews 11:8-10)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



# **Job 40-42**

(Memory Verses: Hebrews 11:6; Hebrews 11:8-10)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



# Genesis 11-12

(Memory Verses: Hebrews 11:6; Hebrews 11:8-10)

**WRITE** the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.	
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.	
	_
DO what God wants in response to the text.	

ROOTED IN THE WORD —

18



# **Genesis 15**

(Memory Verses: Hebrews 11:6; Hebrews 11:8-10)

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
ν-
DO what God wants in response to the text.
=at God Walls in response to the text.



# Genesis 16-17

(Memory Verses: Hebrews 11:6; Hebrews 11:8-10)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.

20

# SERMON NOTES

# SERMON NOTES



### **Memory Verses:**

He did not waver in unbelief at God's promise but was strengthened in his faith and gave glory to God, because he was fully convinced that what God had promised, he was also able to do. Therefore, it was credited to him for righteousness.

Romans 4:20-22 (CSB)

By faith Abraham, when he was tested, offered up Isaac. He received the promises and yet he was offering his one and only son, the one to whom it had been said, Your offspring will be traced through Isaac. He considered God to be able even to raise someone from the dead; therefore, he received him back, figuratively speaking.

Hebrews 11:17-19 (CSB)



# Genesis 18-19

(Memory Verses: Romans 4:20-22; Hebrews 11:17-19)



# Genesis 20-21

(Memory Verses: Romans 4:20-22; Hebrews 11:17-19)

$\bigcirc$ <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



# **Genesis 22**

(Memory Verses: Romans 4:20-22; Hebrews 11:17-19)

26



# **Genesis 24**

(Memory Verses: Romans 4:20-22; Hebrews 11:17-19)

$\bigcirc$ <b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



# Genesis 25:19-34, 26

(Memory Verses: Romans 4:20-22; Hebrews 11:17-19)

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.

# SERMON NOTES

# SERMON NOTES



### **Memory Verses:**

For we don't dare classify or compare ourselves with some who commend themselves. But in measuring themselves by themselves and comparing themselves to themselves, they lack understanding.

2 Corinthians 10:12 (CSB)

Little children, let us not love in word or speech, but in action and in truth.

1 John 3:18 (CSB)



# **Genesis 27-28**

(Memory Verses: 2 Corinthians 10:12; 1 John 3:18)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.

ROOTED IN THE WORD

32



# **Genesis 29-30:24**

(Memory Verses: 2 Corinthians 10:12; 1 John 3:18)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



# Genesis 31-32

(Memory Verses: 2 Corinthians 10:12; 1 John 3:18)

34



### **Genesis 33, 35**

(Memory Verses: 2 Corinthians 10:12; 1 John 3:18)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### **Genesis 37**

(Memory Verses: 2 Corinthians 10:12; 1 John 3:18)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.

ROOTED IN THE WORD —

36



#### **Memory Verses:**

We know that all things work together for the good of those who love God, who are called according to his purpose. For those he foreknew he also predestined to be conformed to the image of his Son, so that he would be the firstborn among many brothers and sisters. And those he predestined, he also called; and those he called, he also justified; and those he justified, he also glorified.

Romans 8:28-30(CSB)

Now to him who is able to do above and beyond all that we ask or think according to the power that works in us—to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all generations, forever and ever. Amen.

Ephesians 3:20-21 (CSB)



### Genesis 39-40

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



### **Genesis 41**

$\bigcirc$ <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



### Genesis 42-43

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### **Genesis 44-45**

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
Section 2 and meaning or the texts
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### Genesis 46-47

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



#### **Memory Verses:**

You planned evil against me; God planned it for good to bring about the present result—the survival of many people.

Genesis 50:20 (CSB)

By faith Moses, when he had grown up, refused to be called the son of Pharaoh's daughter and chose to suffer with the people of God rather than to enjoy the fleeting pleasure of sin. For he considered reproach for the sake of Christ to be greater wealth than the treasures of Egypt, since he was looking ahead to the reward.

Hebrews 11:24-26 (CSB)



### Genesis 48-49

(Memory Verses: Genesis 50:20; Hebrews 11:24-26)

$\bigcirc$ <b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
○ OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.

ROOTED IN THE WORD

48



### **Genesis 50-Exodus 1**

(Memory Verses: Genesis 50:20; Hebrews 11:24-26)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
$\stackrel{ ext{ iny DO}}{ ext{ o}}$ what God wants in response to the text.



### Exodus 2-3

(Memory Verses: Genesis 50:20; Hebrews 11:24-26)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.

50



### Exodus 4-5

(Memory Verses: Genesis 50:20; Hebrews 11:24-26)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### **Exodus 6-7**

(Memory Verses: Genesis 50:20; Hebrews 11:24-26)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



#### **Memory Verses:**

The next day John saw Jesus coming toward him and said, "Look, the Lamb of God, who takes away the sin of the world!

John 1:29 (CSB)

According to the law almost everything is purified with blood, and without the shedding of blood there is no forgiveness.

Hebrews 9:22 (CSB)



### **Exodus 8-9**

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### **Exodus 10-11**

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
COBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



### Exodus 12

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### **Exodus 13:17-14**

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
COBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



### **Exodus 16-17**

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



### **Memory Verses:**

Then God spoke all these words:
I am the Lord your God, who brought you out of the land of Egypt, out of the place of slavery.

Do not have other gods besides me.

Exodus 20:1-3 (CSB)

For the whole law is fulfilled in one statement: Love your neighbor as yourself.

Galatians 5:14 (CSB)



### **Exodus 19-20**

(Memory Verses: Exodus 20:1-3; Galatians 5:14)

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.		
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.		
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.		
Do what God wants in response to the text.		

ROOTED IN THE WORD -

64



### **Exodus 24-25**

(Memory Verses: Exodus 20:1-3; Galatians 5:14)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.		
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.		
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.		
Do what God wants in response to the text.		



### **Exodus 26-27**

(Memory Verses: Exodus 20:1-3; Galatians 5:14)

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.	
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.	
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.	
Do what God wants in response to the text.	
what God wants in response to the text.	

ROOTED IN THE WORD

66



### **Exodus 28-29**

(Memory Verses: Exodus 20:1-3; Galatians 5:14)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.		
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.		
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.		
Do what God wants in response to the text.		



### **Exodus 30-31**

(Memory Verses: Exodus 20:1-3; Galatians 5:14)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.		
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.		
Do what God wants in response to the text.		

ROOTED IN THE WORD —

68



### **Memory Verses:**

How will it be known that I and your people have found favor with you unless you go with us? I and your people will be distinguished by this from all the other people on the face of the earth.

Exodus 33:16 (CSB)

He said to him, "Love the Lord your God with all your heart, with all your soul, and with all your mind. This is the greatest and most important command. The second is like it: Love your neighbor as yourself.

Matthew 22: 37-39 (CSB)



## **Exodus 32-33**

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



## **Exodus 34-36:1**

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
ν-
DO what God wants in response to the text.
=at God Walls in response to the text.



## **Exodus 40**

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



## **Leviticus 8-9**

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
- (
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



## **Leviticus 16-17**

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



### **Memory Verses:**

I am the Lord your God, who brought you out of the land of Egypt, so that you would no longer be their slaves. I broke the bars of your yoke and enabled you to live in freedom.

Leviticus 26:13 (CSB)

Moses then summoned Joshua and said to him in the sight of all Israel, "Be strong and courageous, for you will go with this people into the land the Lord swore to give to their ancestors. You will enable them to take possession of it. The Lord is the one who will go before you. He will be with you; he will not leave you or abandon you. Do not be afraid or discouraged."

Deuteronomy 31:7-8 (CSB)



## **Leviticus 23**

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFLECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
💬 what God wants in response to the text.



## **Leviticus 26**

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



## Numbers 11-12

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFLECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
☐ P○ what God wants in response to the text.



## Numbers 13-14

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



## **Numbers 16-17**

(Memory Verses: Leviticus 26:13; Deuteronomy 31:7-8)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFLECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
☐ <b>PO</b> what God wants in response to the text.

84



### **Memory Verses:**

For what great nation is there that has a god near to it as the Lord our God is to us whenever we call to him?

Deuteronomy 4:7 (CSB)

"Listen, Israel: The Lord our God, the Lord is one. Love the Lord your God with all your heart, with all your soul, and with all your strength. These words that I am giving you today are to be in your heart. Repeat them to your children. Talk about them when you sit in your house and when you walk along the road, when you lie down and when you get up. Bind them as a sign on your hand and let them be a symbol on your forehead. Write them on the doorposts of your house and on your city gates.

Deuteronomy 6:4-9 (CSB)



## Numbers 20, 27:12-23

(Memory Verses: Deuteronomy 4:7; Deuteronomy 6:4-9)



## Numbers 34-35

(Memory Verses: Deuteronomy 4:7; Deuteronomy 6:4-9)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



**Deuteronomy 1-2** (Memory Verses: Deuteronomy 4:7; Deuteronomy 6:4-9)

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>QBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
what God wants in response to the text.



**Deuteronomy 3-4** (Memory Verses: Deuteronomy 4:7; Deuteronomy 6:4-9)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



**Deuteronomy 6-7** (Memory Verses: Deuteronomy 4:7; Deuteronomy 6:4-9)

92



### **Memory Verses:**

This book of instruction must not depart from your mouth; you are to meditate on it day and night so that you may carefully observe everything written in it. For then you will prosper and succeed in whatever you do. Haven't I commanded you: be strong and courageous? Do not be afraid or discouraged, for the Lord your God is with you wherever you go."

Joshua 1:8-9 (CSB)

How happy is the one who does not walk in the advice of the wicked or stand in the pathway with sinners or sit in the company of mockers!

Instead, his delight is in the Lord's instruction, and he meditates on it day and night.

Psalm 1:1-2 (CSB)



**Deuteronomy 8-9** (Memory Verses: Joshua 1:8-9; Psalm 1:1-2)



## **Deuteronomy 30-31** (Memory Verses: Joshua 1:8-9; Psalm 1:1-2)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
DO what God wants in response to the text.



## **Deuteronomy 32:48-52,34** (Memory Verses: Joshua 1:8-9; Psalm 1:1-2)

WRITE the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFLECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
<b>D</b> what God wants in response to the text.



## Joshua 1-2

(Memory Verses: Joshua 1:8-9; Psalm 1:1-2)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



**Joshua 3-4** (Memory Verses: Joshua 1:8-9; Psalm 1:1-2)

100



### **Memory Verses:**

"Therefore, fear the Lord and worship him in sincerity and truth. Get rid of the gods your ancestors worshiped beyond the Euphrates River and in Egypt, and worship the Lord. But if it doesn't please you to worship the Lord, choose for yourselves today: Which will you worship—the gods your ancestors worshiped beyond the Euphrates River or the gods of the Amorites in whose land you are living? As for me and my family, we will worship the Lord."

Joshua 24:14-15 (CSB)

and abandoned the Lord, the God of their ancestors, who had brought them out of Egypt. They followed other gods from the surrounding peoples and bowed down to them. They angered the Lord,

Judges 2:12 (CSB)



**Joshua 5:10-15, 6** (Memory Verses: Joshua 24:14-15; Judges 2:12)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFLECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
<b>D</b> ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐  ☐

ROOTED IN THE WORD —

104



## Joshua 7-8

(Memory Verses: Joshua 24:14-15; Judges 2:12)

Q <b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.
Do what God wants in response to the text.



## **Joshua 23-24**

(Memory Verses: Joshua 24:14-15; Judges 2:12)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFEECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
<b>DO</b>



**Judges 2-3** (Memory Verses: Joshua 24:14-15; Judges 2:12)

OBSERVE the meaning of the text.			
REFLECT on the timeless truth of the text.			
Do what God wants in response to the text.			



**Judges 4** (Memory Verses: Joshua 24:14-15; Judges 2:12)

<b>WRITE</b> the verse or verses that jump off the page to you.
<b>OBSERVE</b> the meaning of the text.
<b>REFLECT</b> on the timeless truth of the text.
<b>DO</b> ₩hat God wants in response to the text.

ROOTED IN THE WORD —

108

_	
_	
-	



